
Mozilla Firefox: 

 

1. Click the “padlock” icon in front of the URL. 

 

 

2. Click on the arrow 

  

 

3. Select “More information” 

  

  



 

4. In the pop-up screen, select “Permissions” 

 

 

5. At “Receive notifications”, uncheck the “Use default” checkbox and select “Allow” 

 

 


